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From: clerk@whiteshillandruscombe-pc.gov.uk
Sent: 20 January 2020 16:17
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Local Plan Review response

Good afternoon, 

 

Whiteshill and Ruscombe Parish Council have noted the Local Plan Review and have no further comments to make. 

 

Kind regards 

Clerk to Whiteshill and Ruscombe Parish Council 

www.whiteshillandruscombe-pc.gov.uk 
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